DPD

From:

douglas wright

Sent:

29 March 2016 19:19

To:

DPD

Subject:

Fwd: Solar and wind power generation

Follow Up Flag:

Follow up

Flag Status:

Completed

Dear Mid Devon District Council.

Please stop turning our lovely country side into industrial power stations.

I am all for using renewable energy, just not for destroying our landscapes in doing so.

The council will not grant planning promotion for someone to live in a caravan in their own field, but will happily let 50 acres of highly visible green fields be covered with steel, glass and single story buildings all surrounded by security fencing. (An eye sore)

As an electrician it is more energy efficient placing photovoltaic cell on the roofs of building using the electricity than in a field away from the end user.

I know that our farmers are finding times hard, but they have lots of building to install solar panels on and this will enable them to still be able to use the fields for agriculture.

I call upon Mid Devon District Council to do the right thing and make it policy to Not approve any more Photovoltaic development on green field sites.

Mr Douglas Wright 2 Stoneyford Cottages Cullompton EX15 1NU